
















EXHIBIT “A” 
 

Owners Statement – Cedar Hill Club 
 

Please note that Cedar Hill Club is signing this application only as it relates to the 
provision of renting the parking lot and being the owner of same (Block 424.12, Lot 
5.01).  Cedar Hill Club is not directly requesting the variance but we are supportive of 
having the school get the necessary variance for the camp approval. 
 
A lease for the use of the Cedar Hill Club has been approved and Cedar Hill is prepared 
to provide necessary parking as long as we have a current, signed contract with the 
Camp. 
 
 
 




